
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

  Friday 25th April 2025 
   

Year 2 - Sharing Writing Session 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This half term Year 2 will be reading ‘Jim and the Beanstalk’ and creating their own part of the 
story. We would like to invite you into school on Friday 23rd May at 2:30pm so your child can share 
their writing with you.  
 
Please sign up for your attendance via Arbor. 

●​ Log into your Arbor Parent Portal 
●​ Scroll down to ‘Clubs’ 
●​ Select ‘Year 2 Sharing Writing Session’ to book yourself in 

 
 The children are all very excited and cannot wait to share their amazing work with you! 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Miss King, Mrs Mason and Miss Weston 

Year 2 Team                                                                                                          
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